
Request for Information 
 

 

   
 
 

DOLWD CA GEN PROGRAMMER  

Introduction: 
 
The Department of Labor and Workforce Development is seeking interested contractors willing to participate 
in a competitive solicitation to be awarded a contract for staff supplementation CA Gen Programmer. 
 
Background Information: 
 
The contractor serves the Division of Employment and Training services (DETS) Unemployment Insurance 
component, whose main business system is mainframe systems based on CA:Gen. 
 
Response Information: 
 
 
In order to respond to this RFI, you must meet the minimum requirements: 
 

1. 5 years of CA Gen experience.  
2. Must be U.S. based. 

 
If you meet the minimums requirements and are interested in responding to this RFI, please do the following: 
 

1. Email the procurement officer at DOL.Procurement@alaska.gov, stating you meet the experience 
requirements and would be interesting in participating in a competitive solicitation.  

 
 
Please note: This RFI does not extend any rights to prospective vendors or obligate the state to conduct a 
solicitation or purchase any goods or services. 
 
Procurement Officer contact information:  
 
Interested parties must submit a written response by May 13, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. ADT. Responses must be 
sent via email.  
 
All questions must be directed to the person listed below writing via email. 
Department of Labor and Workforce Development  
Attention: Procurement  
Email: DOL.Procurement@alaska.gov   

 
State of Alaska  

Department of Labor and Workforce Development 
Division of Employment and Training Services  

 
Date Issued: May 3, 2022 
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